
What is Greater Mammoth Creek Community Wildfire Protection Plan (C.W.P.P.) 


Many cabin owners wonder what in the world is the C.W.P.P. committee and why do 
they want the community involved, so I thought I would explain to everyone in our 
community what it is all about and YES we do want EVERYONE in our community 
involved.


Wildland fires are a growing community problem in mountain communities, as we all 
remember the Brian Head Fire that came close to our community and those of us that 
were still on the mountain had to be evacuated. The firefighters worked diligently to 
save our community and that is the reason we have established The Greater Mammoth 
Creek Community Protection Plan.


As members of the C.W.P.P. it is our responsibility to collaborate with State, Federal and 
Local cooperatives and property owners to migrate wildfire risk. In addition to protecting 
life and property, wildfire mitigation can also improve firefighter safety as well as help 
protect our community, critical infrastructure, cultural sites and natural resources.


We are here to document our education programs and projects in our community 
garnering grant success for our community.


We are the first line of defense for wild fires, therefore we all need to be involved by 
cleaning our properties by thinning the smaller trees,  removing down and dead trees, 
pine needles, and removing cut firewood away from the cabin and helping our 
neighbors who need help.


We also need to you to fill out your in-kind dollars as this money goes towards our fire 
department for equipment for our volunteers.


Thank you all for your support in Keeping Our Community Wildfire Safe.


Any question please do not hesitate to call me. Cabin phone # 435-682-3803 Home 
phone # 702-271-8310 and my Email address: gands130@gmail.com


Sharon Reynolds
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